
NOTICE 
Date: 30.04.2021 

     All Teaching and Nonteaching Staff are hereby instructed not to remain 
physically present at college from 1st May, 2021 to 15th May, 2021 on 
account of prevailing conditions caused by the 2nd wave of Novel Corona 
Virus (COVID-19), as a precautionary measure. All online classes will run as 
usual from home. All nonteaching staff will also work from home as far as 
possible during this period. For essential and emergency situation, the 
authority may call for performing work for the greater interest of the 
college. 

                                                                                              Principal 

                                                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


